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Public Service Announcement 
 

The City of Watertown has become aware of third-party entities presenting themselves 
as legitimate bill payment services.  Use of these services is not recommended, and 
payments may not be received if these services are used. 

 
The only way to pay a bill for the City of Watertown is through the City’s website and 

the only authorized third party vendor is Express Pay. 
 
For more information, please visit the City’s website here: 
 
https://www.watertown-ny.gov/OnlineBillPay 
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